
International 
Center of Photography

1130 Fifth Avenue 
New York, NY 10028 
212-860-1777

3 August, 1979

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin:
In connection with the exhibition, Recollections; Ten 
Women of Photography, ICP will produce one postcard for 
each of the women in theshow that will be available in 
the ICP bookstore only and at the other museums where the 
exhibition is shown. We felt that it was important to have 
some small photographic momento from the exhibition as 
the brochure will have no pictures. The postcard will not 
be individually or commercially distributed.

We are very excited about the show and very sorry you won't 
be here with us at the opening. Thankyou so much for all 
your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Nellie Krakoff 
Curatorial Assistant
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